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129 North 2nd Street  Yakima, Washington  98901 

 

12238P Addendum No. 1 
 Community Partnership Development Services 

 
July 20, 2022 
 
 
Answers to Questions Received 

 

1. The potential use of funds seems very broad which appears to be by design. Is there an ARPA-related document 
that you can provide to further define the intended use of these funds? 

Answer:   Yes, please see Attachment A – Department of the Treasury SLFRF FAQ’s, Section 2 

 

2. Along a similar line, can you provide guidance on the types of proposals that the City would consider as eligible? 
And those that would be considered ineligible? 

Answer:   As long as the proposed project meets the eligibility requirements, we will consider it.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum in the Cover Letter of your Proposal. If you have any questions please 

call me at (509) 575-6094.   

  

Sincerely, 

Maria Mayhue, CPPO 

 
Purchasing Manager 

  

 

 

 

Phone: (509) 575-6094     Fax: (509) 576-6394     Email: maria.mayhue@yakimawa.gov      Web:  www.yakimawa.gov/services/purchasing 

 

http://www.yakimawa.gov/services/purchasing
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ATTACHMENT A 

 

Department of the Treasury SLFRF FAQ’s, Section 2 

 

(Separate Attachment) 
 

 


